Office de consultation publique
de Montréal

To whom it may concern

The proposed development defies everything about sustainability that | thought we learnt in the last 50 years or
so. | would probably not be opposed if it was a high density set up with infrastructures in place that would people
allow to live, shop and work without using the car. As it is, it is just another ugly piece of urban sprawl, destroying
one of the last remaining resting places for migratory birds on the island. Please re-consider: it is not too late.

Best regards,

Martina Hoft, PhD
Biologiste — Consultante indépendante
33 ElImwood, Senneville (Qc) - HOX 1T6

C: 514-206-2589, hoft@videotron.ca
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